
We Need To  

Hear From You 

 

1) Are you an Illinois Farmer, Rancher, 
Processor or Distributor? 

2) Do you grow, produce, process and/or 
deliver fruits, vegetables, grains, meat, 

poultry, fish and/or dairy products?  

3) Would you be interested in selling to 
schools?  

 

 

 
The USDA has made available $7.3 million for participants in the National School Lunch & School Breakfast 
Programs to purchase local foods that will be used in their school meal programs from August 2023 
through December 2024. To assist our schools in locating local food to purchase, we need to hear from 
you! If you are interested in selling to schools, please fill out any & all of the surveys that describe your 
business. These surveys will be used to develop a list of known farmers or businesses where schools can 
purchase local foods.  
 
If you have questions, please reach out to the Illinois State Board of Education Nutrition Department at 
localfoods@isbe.net.  
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